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February 4, 2021 

 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

Today we learned of a COVID-19 positive individual at Waterman Elementary School.  Two teachers and 27 

students were placed into precautionary quarantine as a result of exposure.  We are required to follow rules set 

by our County Health Department and the New York State Department of Health in determining who meets the 

criteria for quarantine.  We know the fear and inconvenience this causes in our community and we will always 

act in the interest of health and safety.  As a resource for our families, the updated COVID-19 tool kit was 

released this week and can be found here COVID toolkit. 

While we continue to see the impact of COVID-19 in our community, we will mitigate risk of exposure in any 

way we can.  To that end, we are working toward providing additional community-wide testing opportunities in 

partnership with the Onondaga County Department of Health.  We will share additional details on testing 

opportunities once available.  

Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

http://www.skanschools.org/tfiles/folder330/Covid%20toolkit.pdf

